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The Formentera Council's land office is engaging directly with IBAVI, the Balearic Islands'
housing institute, on a survey to improve understanding of the housing demand on the island.
Survey respondents will also be added to a register of potential renters, updating the waiting list
for IBAVI's low-cost housing currently under construction in Sant Ferran.

  

In March, the Council has created an information corner at the Citizen Information Office (OAC)
where home-hunters can register. It is open Monday through Friday, 9.00am to 2.00pm and
interested parties can also visit IBAVI's Formentera office next to SOIB, Mondays 9.30am to
1.00pm and Thursdays 11.00am to 1.30pm.

  

According to land councillor Alejandra Ferrer, the two groups' decision to team up can be traced
back to the need for “clearer data on Formentera's housing crunch”. Equipped with the
information, she said, the Council and Govern foresee carrying forward pointed efforts to tackle
the problem.
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